## Minutes from Carshalton by the Bay Homeowners Board Meeting

## 8/19/2017 10:00AM

Saturday, August 19, 2017, the Board held a special meeting for the purpose of electing officers for the remainder of the 2017 year. The meeting business was conducted at the Carshalton pavilion. Board President Chris Halkowitz, Board Treasurer Steve Hensley, Board Secretary Sheila Spagnolo, were present at the meeting.

## **Directors Comments:**

Board President Chris Halkowitz began the meeting with request for nominations to fill the President, Vice president, Treasurer, and Member @ Large positions. The following were nominated by the members:

President: Rick Wyatt Vice President: Larry Pabst Treasurer: Scott Blankenship

Member at Large: Melissa Rittlinger

The people who were nominated were voted on by the members present at the meeting and the following people will serve as Board officers for the remainder of 2017.

President: Rick Wyatt Vice President: Larry Pabst Treasurer: Scott Blankenship

Member at Large: Melissa Rittlinger

Several members expressed their appreciation to Chris and Steve for their dedication and service to this community during their tenure as elected Board members.

**ADJOUNMENT:** There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:20AM.

Respectfully Submitted by Sheila Spagnolo

Secretary of Carshalton by the Bay Homeowners Association